Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
61G4-18.001
Continuing Education Requirements for Certificateholders and Registrants

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 38, No. 62, October 31, 2012 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The change is in response to comments submitted by the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee in a letter dated November 16, 2012.  The correction is as follows:

61G4-18.001(3)(g): reference to citation 489.115(4)(b)2.m., will be corrected to read as 489.115(4)(b)2.

61G4-18.001(6): reference to “Department of Community Affairs” will be corrected to read as “Department of Business and Professional Regulation.”
THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Drew Winters, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, P.O. Box 5257, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-5257.
